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Discussion Points 
• Per WAC 296-45-325, the removal, installation or modification of electrical meters, overhead 

electrical service conductors, and equipment is only to be performed by a qualified employee of 
Snohomish County PUD. 

• Tampering with, modification or removal by other individuals will result in a referral to the 
Washington State Department of Labor and Industries and a minimum $500 penalty being assessed 
against the Account Holder’s monthly bill. 

 
For more Safety Reviews, please visit snopud.com/safety-review 
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Meters and Service Disconnects 

Planned: Residential Single-Phase Secondary Service 

Ref: WAC 296-45-325 (1) Link 

PUD: • Residential Rewiring Link  

• Customer Service Regulations Link   
o Meters (2.8.G) 
o Disconnection of Service (3.7.G-J) 
o Fees and Charges (7.14,7.16) (Link) 

 

 

Overview 

Snohomish County PUD values the safety of our community and customers, and that includes those 
working and doing business around the electrical infrastructure. Please: 

• Contact a PUD Designer at (425) 783-8272 before starting your project to review any requirements. 

• DO NOT pull/remove a meter. Please leave that to a qualified PUD employee. 

• DO NOT disconnect or transfer wires. 

Safety Review 

http://www.snopud.com/safety-review
https://app.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=296-45-325
https://www.snopud.com/doing-business/construction-remodel/guides-requirements/
https://www.snopud.com/account/about-my-bill/customer-rights/
https://www.snopud.com/account/about-my-bill/rates/electric-service-fees/
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